
 

 

 

23rd November 2018 

 

Commencement of Works @ Baroness Site 

The ground works are due to start on Monday 26th November 

2018 and will continue for 2 weeks. 

As we progress with the building project we are constantly 

monitoring that during the works we carry out, the safety of 

the local residents and the public is our priority and all access 

routes are carefully managed. 

We apologise for the inconvenience that these works may 

cause you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ishmel Brady 

Site Manager 

 


